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May 5, 1994

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, D. C. 20555

Subject: McGuire Nuclear Station, Units 1 and 2
Docket Nos. 50-369 and 50-370
NRC Generic Letter 92-08, Thermo-Lag 330-1 Fire
Barriers
Response.to NRC request for additional information

Dear Sir:

By letter dated February 11, 1994, additional information
regarding our plans and schedules for resolving the
technical issues concerning the Thermo-Lag fire barriers
installed at McGuire was submitted.

As stated in our response to item VI. - SCHEDULES - the
uncertainties, as well as the complexity associated with'
this issue could impact the schedule that was provided.
Additionally, the outcome of the NUMARC test program and the
. reevaluation effort could also impact the proposed schedule.

Accordingly, our Engineering reevaluation effort is still on.
going. Our efforts have identified other alternatives for
achieving safe shutdown for fires within the subject areas
of concern. The focus of the current activities are: (1)
verification of the acceptability of the other potential-
alternatives, (2) identification of the optimum alternative,
and (3) the development of the work scope and schedules
needed to implement the chosen method.
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Please be advised that additional problems and concerns i

maybe identified during the verification process that may
further impact our schedules. Nevertheless, I anticipate
forwarding the results of this reevaluation to you no later
than June 30, 1994. !

Please contact John M. Washam at (704) 875-4181 if there are
any questions.
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I declare under penalties of perjury that the statements set
forth herein are true and correct to the best of my
knowledge.

Very truly yours,
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T. C. McMeekin
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xc: Mr. S. D. Ebneter
)Regional Administrator, Region II
i

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission |
101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900 1

Atlanta, Georgia 30323

Mr. Victor Perses, Project Manager
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission+

One White Flint North, Mail Stop 9H3
Washington, D.C. 20555

Mr. George F. Maxwell
Senior NRC Resident Inspector, McGuire
McGuire Nuclear Station
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